

James A. Floros President & Chief Executive Officer

May 15, 2020

Rotary Club of Carlsbad California PO Box 34 Carlsbad, CA 92018-0034

Dear Partner,

On behalf of the North County Food Bank, but more importantly those we serve, please accept my sincere gratitude for your recent donation of \$1,000 for Covid-19 Grant #P-3228 and donation of \$4,000 received on 5/5/2020. With every dollar you've given, you have provided five meals to our hungry neighbors!

Covid-19 has changed each of our lives and has had a profound impact on people across San Diego County. The San Diego Food Bank and our North County Food Bank Chapter have been tasked to help lead our community through this crisis. The lines at our distributions have grown and we know that they will continue to grow. Through our 200 distribution sites and network of 500 nonprofit partners we are working hard to meet the need. We see the faces of the children who are no longer getting their meals at school, the hospitality worker who has been laid off and the seniors who in growing numbers turn to us for emergency food and we are there for them.

The San Diego Food Bank is proud to be a regional leader and we have been proud to serve as a model for other Food Banks across the nation working to provide emergency food. Our distribution model was in place before the pandemic when we fed 350,000 people each month and we know that the economic fallout from coronavirus may cause that number to double. With your help, we are meeting the challenge head on.

Please know that you are an integral part of our efforts to serve our community. We will get through this together. ort of the solution

With warm regards.

James A. Floro President/Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Your support for the Food Bank is helping to provide emergency food for vulnerable populations impacted by GOVID-19. For more information about our response to COVID-19, visit: SanDiegoFoodBank.org/Response.

> For your records, no goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. This donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent provided by law. The Jacobs & Cushman San Diego Food Bank is a not-for-profit, 501(c)(3) organization. Our federal tax ID# is 20-4374795.

